
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 3/11/2010 6:35:09 PM
To: 'theresa.cho@cpuc.ca.gov' (theresa.cho@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Confidentiality and Diablo

Hi Theresa, thanks for getting back to me on the confidentiality decision. That is what I figured but 
wanted to make sure.

I will get some more date options from the Diablo Canyon folks and get back to you.

Trina

From: Cho, Theresa <theresa.cho@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Horner, Trina
Sent: Thu Mar 11 14:55:58 2010
Subject: Confidentiality and Diablo

Hi Trina,

There will not be an opportunity to comment on the revised confidentiality decision. The changes are 
not substantive, so the decision is not recirculating.

It turns out that the week of April 12 doesn't work for two of the three advisors. What is the next 
available date (or two)?

Thanks,

Theresa
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Theresa Cho

Chief of Staff

Office of Commr. Dian Grueneich

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave.

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-2682 tel.

(415) 703-3933 fax.
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